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We had a great turn out of 30 property owners for our annual meeting at the
Shark Restaurant on April 18. The discussions were good and the food was
great.

The annual minutes are available for review by selecting the “Annual Minutes”
icon in the right column.

The newly elected BOD has selected the following officers:
e President — Buddy Jones
e Vice President — Meagan Kohut
e Secretary — Gerri Moler
e Treasurer — Kim Tucker
e Member at Large — Helen McWilliams

We are still investigating the possibility of getting a community recycling pick-

up for anyone interested.

Please contact us at admin@whisperingwoodshoa.org or WWHOA, P.O. Box 201,

Berlin MD, 21811, if you would like to arrange a 2™ trash pick-up per week and

pay the difference (estimate $7.50 per month).

Community Yard sale will be Saturday May 23

Contact Kim Tucker at kimberlybromley@yahoo.com if you are in interested in

joining our community facebook group.



